
IT WAS A GREAT WEEK IN HONDURAS!
 Alea Kent (right) shared bible lessons with

the children about being a good friend,

helping others and putting on the armor of

God.  The children had loads of fun hanging

out with the Kent Kids (Sidney Hannah,

Zealand and Eden).  They colored, made

friendship bracelets,  played soccer, and they

loved playing in the bubbles.  They also

worked together to run a three-legged race,

and  wrapped  each other like mummies 

with toilet tissue.   

Put  your  hope in  God.  
Psa lm 42 :5
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The Victory Fellowship team went door
to door in the El Tizate community
delivering food bags and inviting each
family to attend a community gathering
on Thursday.  Over 100 community
members attended.  After a time of
fellowship and worship, Pastors Sid and
Lori Garner shared a word from God.   It
was a beautiful time together.  

Scan me
 to make a 
donation.

Donate online @ www.projectworldinc.com or by
mail to 106 Hamilton Lane, Bremen, GA 30110 

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=E7ST637DFJ2D2
http://www.projectworldinc.com/
http://www.projectworldinc.com/


Ministry Update...almost close!
Electrical work is complete
Ceilings are painted
Front bedroom is painted
Toilets are set and sinks are installed
Manifold is installed
NEXT STEPS...filtration system and pump house



The Feeding Program has expanded from two days in

El Tizate to two days in San Cristobal and one day in

Las Animas. San Cristobal will host their feeding  in an

empty classroom at the school, and Las Animas will

open their community center for the feeding.   

From two to five feedings...From 100 meals a week to

250+ meals a week...Go GOD!!!!

Let's celebrate!The Feeding Program has expanded,
and we are excited!!


